
Template Email: 

 

Dear {NAME}, 

Thank you for joining me as a member of my virtual team for KCSARC’s 33rd annual BE LOUD Breakfast! 

Together our team raised $____ in support of survivors of sexual assault and their families. This sends a 

powerful message and lets survivors know: you count, your story matters and your community is here for 

you.   

You helped ensure that services are available to every survivor who comes to the King County Sexual 

Assault Resource Center for support, advocacy and healing. I’m grateful for your participation on my 

team and dedication to ending sexual violence in our community.  

I hope you will continue to stand with survivors and their families by joining next year! 

Sincerely, 

{NAME} 

 

How to find your team total: 

Your total funds raised can be found on the left side of your team fundraising page (photo below).  

Reach out to beloud@kcsarc.org if you need assistance. 

 

 


